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- On Wednesday, February 11, 2015 MAC and Alder. Marsha Rummel and 
MAC staff will hold a meeting for residents to express their level of interest in 
preserving Sid Boyum's work and/or environment. 
 
- In March (date TBD) Landmarks, Parks, and MAC will hold a meeting to hear 
from residents about their level of interest in restoring the Annie Stewart 
Fountain. 
 
- Philosophers Stones -- Three MAC members attended a public meeting to 
discuss issues relating to the top of State. They felt it was a productive and 
helpful meeting. Staff met with the artist this week. Increased programming and 
changes to the design of the overall space will be reviewed by the Downtown 
Coordinating Committee on February 19, 2015 in Room 108 of the CCB, at 
5:30 p.m. Barb Schrank will convey a message on behalf of MAC requesting any 
design which affects the public art installation comes before this body for review. 
 
- Proposals for reuse of the Garver Building are available for review 
http://www.cityofmadison.com/dpced/economicdevelopment/garver-/511/)  
On January 22 at 5:00 p.m. in Room 300 of the City County Building (CCB), 
four developers will present their proposals.  
On February26 at 5pm in Room 300 of the CCB there will be a public 
hearing. If MAC has any comments or concerns they should be submitted before 
that meeting.  
It is anticipated that final decision will be made on March 18, 2015 at 6:30 at 
the Goodman Community Center (149 Waubesa St.). 
 
Grant Writing Workshops will be offered to the public on Thursday, February, 16 
at 5:30 p.m. in Room 260 of the Madison Municipal Building; and on Friday, 
February 17 at Noon, also in 260 MMB. 
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